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Our stars of the week this week are..
· [bookmark: _Hlk61512611]At home: Sophia Lees! For trying really hard with her reading and phonics sounds every day at home, and some brilliant writing about being an explorer!
· At school: Brook Walmsley! For working really hard in maths this week and for even doing more work about the Arctic at home after school!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our star of the week at school will receive their certificate at school, our star of the week at home will receive theirs through the post! 
As usual, keep your eyes out on Seasaw for announcements, videos and extra activities that you can try! Keep doing what you’re doing, and just do as much as you can! Keep smiling  Miss Lemmings.
Next week we are going to be focusing on our new story of “The Blue Penguin” and learning all about penguins in topic! We will also be doing some PSED thinking about being unique and what makes us different, just like the penguin in the story.
In maths we are going to be starting number bonds to 5, which is very tricky but we are going to work really hard to get it!
We will continue trying to blend words and recognise our sounds in phonics, and do small sentences and captions. 

This week our main area of focus has been Literacy and our story of “The Great Explorer”. We have worked really hard to understand the story, and looked at different places Tom went in the story on the way to The North Pole. We have done some super writing about where we would go if we were explorers!
In maths we have worked hard to understand and work out ‘one less’ from given amounts.
We have continued our fantastic phonics, please make sure your children are practising their sounds at home too 
Thank you to all the parents for your continued support and hard work with the children both at home and in school. The work I have received this week has been amazing, and it makes me so happy seeing it all! I can’t wait to see it all again next week. Thank you for those who attended our Zoom calls this week, just to remind anyone that didn’t attend that the links are in the announcements! Any problems or questions about Zoom or Seasaw or anything at all - please contact me! The Zoom’s will be at the same days and times each week: Mondays 9:15am for Worship, Wednesdays at 1:30pm for a live class, and Fridays at 10:45am for our Celebration Zoom.
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